
 

 
Newchurch Community Primary School 

 
13th September 2019 

 
Dear Parents/Carers 

 
YEAR 2 TRIP TO MOORE NATURE RESERVE WEDS 23RD OCTOBER 2019 
 

Mr Tattersall is taking his class to visit Moore Nature Reserve on Wednesday 23rd October 
2019 for a forest school trip and pond dipping experience. This is the rearranged trip from 

Year 1. 

The cost of the trip is £8.94, for coach transport only, payable on Parent Pay.  This a 

voluntary payment to cover the actual cost of the visit, but if parents do not contribute then 
we may need to cancel the trip.  

Please sign the permission slip below for your child to attend. 

The children will be leaving school at 9.30am and shall return to school for home time. The 
children will need a disposable packed lunch on the day (no glass please). Please sign below if 
you would like to order a packed lunch from the kitchen or you will provide your own. 

Please would you detach the completed reply slip below and return it to school no later than 

Wednesday 9th October. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
 
 
Jayne Narraway 

Headteacher 
 

 

YEAR 2 TRIP TO MOORE NATURE RESERVE WEDS 23RD OCTOBER 2019 
 

I would / would not like my child ……………………………………………..……………………….……….…………………………… 

 
to take part in the above visit: 

I will pay £8.94 on Parent Pay  

                           Pupil premium 

 I will provide my child with a packed lunch 

I would like to order a packed lunch  

 

Signed ……………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………………… Date ………………………….………..…… 

Please print name. …………………………………………………………………………………………………………………….…………………………  

I am able to accompany Y2 on the trip and I am happy to help with a group of children that may not include my child. 

I am able to help (Please tick as appropriate) 

Yes 

No  

All trips require a parent/child ratio and this differs for each year group so not all parents/carers that offer to help will always be 
needed. If you are not required to help on this occasion may I take the opportunity to thank you for your kind offer and your 
continued support. All parents/carers who have offered to help will be notified by our text message service. 


